THE HONOURABLE " ONTARIO
MR. JUSTICE-HEAMAN J, WILTON-SIEGEL it
SUPERIOR COURT OF JUSTICE

COURT HOUSE
361 UNIVERSITY AVENUE
TORONTO, ONTARIO M5G 173
Tel. (416) 327-5284
Fax (416) 327-5417

May 7, 2019

Mr. Eli S. Lederman (elederman(@litigate.com)
Lenczner Slaght Royse Smith Griffin LLP

130 Adelaide Street West

Toronto, ON MS5H 3P5

Déar Mr. Lederman,

5.10

L'HONORABLE
JUGE HERMAN J. WILTON-SIEGEL
COUR SUPERIEURE DE JUSTICE

PALAIS DE JUSTICE
361, AVENUE UNIVERSITY
TORONTC {ONTARIO) M5G 113
Tél. (416) 327-5284
" Teléc. (418) 327-5417

As you know, on May 3, 2019, Chief Justice Heather J. Smith appointed me to conduct an inquiry
into matters connected to the Red Hill Valley Parkway as identified in the resolution passed by the

Council of the City of Hamilton on April 24, 2019.

I am writing to advise you that I have appointed Robert A. Centa of law firm Paliare Roland
Rosenberg Rothstein LLP as my counsel to assist with the inquiry. With Mr. Centa’s assistance, I
will also be appointing other counsel and staff to assist with the investigation. It is my hope that,
with the assistance of the City, we will establish facilities and commence our work in the near
future. We will also be appointing a person responsible for establishing a website for the inquiry
and handling communications with members of public and the media. In the meantime, Mr. Centa
is available to respond to inquiries at (416) 646-4314 or Robert.Centa@PaliareRoland.com

Mr. Centa will be contacting you very shortly to discuss preliminary matters.

Sincerely,

HT For Koa A

The Honourable Mr. Justice Herman J. Wilton-Siegel

Copy: Nicole Auty, City Solicitor, City of Hamilton
Robert A. Centa





